

Country Consultation - NAPPO Draft Strategic Plan and Letter
Consultation period will be opened from May 12th until June 16th
 


1. Download Draft Strategic Plan and Letter; both documents are in Microsoft Word
2. Enter comments using track changes in Microsoft Word[footnoteRef:1] [1:  Turning on track changes in Word: https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/track-changes-in-word-197ba630-0f5f-4a8e-9a77-3712475e806a#:~:text=Open%20the%20document%20that%20you,to%20turn%20on%20track%20changes.] 

3. Comment Types - For each comment, provide alternative wording and justification for the changes you recommend. Focus your comments on these three areas and identify/indicate the comment type:

a. Substantive (technical) issue - These comments cover conceptual changes and the addition of new aspects or ideas. 
b. Editorial issue - These comments clarify or simplify the text without changing the meaning.
c. Translation issue – These comments are specific to cases where the version in one language is thought to be correct, but the translation could be improved. 

4. Email the documents no later than close-of-business on June 16th to the NAPPO Advisory and Management Committee (AMC) member for your country – see table for contact information
5. If you represent an international organization, kindly send your comments to the NAPPO Technical Director – see table for contact information
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